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June 23, 2022 
 
 
Dear Graduate: 
 
We know that your high school career has been anything but normal, however you have shown perseverance 
and resilience and we would like to celebrate your wonderful achievements with the Class of 2022 and your 
guests. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the Graduation Ceremony scheduled for Tuesday, June 28, 2022. This year’s 
Graduation Ceremony will be at the Springvale Church, 3885 Stouffville Road (Kennedy Road & Stouffville 
Road).  The ceremony is held in the auditorium adjacent to the church. The ceremony begins promptly at 7:00 
p.m. 
 

Admission for guests is by ticket only.  Graduates have been reserved two guest tickets each.  You, as the 
graduate, do not require a ticket.  Unfortunately, due to the large size of our graduating class; there are no 
extra tickets available. 
 

Graduation night is a very exciting time and we just wanted remind you of some very important things that 
will make your evening complete.  Be sure to: 

 Wear your Grad gown, stole, cap & tassel (the pointy end of the stole goes down your back) 
 Remember your tickets for your guests 
 Bring your yellow Reader Card with you 
 Advise your guests that the Graduation venue does not serve refreshments of any kind.  Advise them to 

bring a reusable, eco-friendly, full water bottle with them if they wish. 
 Meet at the venue by 6:00 pm at the latest to be marshalled 
 Upon arrival at Springvale, please leave your personal belongings with your guests. PLEASE DO NOT 

ENTER THE BALLROOM.  Staff will direct graduates to the marshalling area. 
 Graduates will return to their seats following the diploma presentation to observe their classmates in 

the ceremony.  At the conclusion of the ceremony, the cap & gown are yours to keep! 
 Your Official Diploma and Transcript package will be available for pick up at Markham District High 

School on Tuesday, July 5th and Wednesday July 6th beginning at 9 a.m. Identification is required to 
pick up the package, as these are legal documents.  If you are unable to pick up the package yourself, 
please send a letter of permission with a friend or family member to pick up your package at the 
school on your behalf. The school office is open from 9 am – 3:00 pm for pick up.   

 
We look forward to seeing you at the 2022 Graduation ceremony! 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Georgia Clifford 
Vice-Principal 

 
 


